
 

  

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

22 January 2016 

This Week’s 

Learning Warriors: 

Daisy 
Luke and 
Willow 

Buttercup 
Ocean and 
Tino 

Rose 
Charlie M 
and Kobi 

Primrose 
James and 
Nathalie 

Daffodil 
Harvey and 
Owen 

Snowdrop 
Macie and 
Maria 

Foxglove 
Kaviya and 
Marianne 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Year 4! 

33! 

Attendance and Lates this week… 

 Daisy Buttercup Rose Primrose Daffodil Snowdrop Foxglove 

Attendance 93% 96% 96% 96% 94% 99% 94% 

Lates 5 4 6 12 3 7 7 

        

 

 

This week in school… 
 

Year 3 – have been writing myths and legends in English and learned all about 

fossils in Science! 

Year 4 – have been busy trying to change the school by writing persuasive letters 

to Miss Digweed. In Maths, they have made some outstanding progress in 

multiplication. 

Year 5 – have been writing poetry based on Roald Dahl’s ‘Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory’. 

Year 6 – have been improving their mental arithmetic scores, aiming to beat their 

scores each week! 

 
Times Tables Mastery League 

This week was Times Tables Mastery 
League Week! 

Thursday saw the return of our 
fiendish Times Table challenge and we 
are proud to say everyone made such 

a fantastic effort! 
Our winners this half term are: 

1st: Saran, 100% in 1:58 minutes 
2nd: Natasha, 100% in 2:23 minutes 
3rd: Harvey, 100% in 2:45 minutes 
4th: Alfie S, 100% in 2:48 minutes 
5th: Noura, 100% in 3:21 minutes 
6th: Kaviya, 100% in 3:55 minutes 

7th: Jessica H, 100% in 3:59 minutes 
8th: Rosie Q, 100% in 4:05 minutes 
9th: Hannah, 100% in 4:12 minutes 
10th: Gilbert, 100% in 4:25 minutes 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

Rose 

18/20 

Teaching Update 

Exciting news! 
We have had some fantastic 

specialist teachers start with us 
this term. 

In addition to our fabulous music 
teacher, who is currently teaching 

our Years 5 and 6’s ukulele, we 
have an Art teacher and a 

Computing teacher that come in 2 
afternoons a week to teach. 

We are looking to expand our IT 
provision across the school and 

make sure we get quality teaching 
for every subject! 

Watch this space for updates to 
our team! 

School Dinners 
If you do not already pay for your school dinners by direct debit or if you would 
like that facility to view the menu/recipes and pre-order your child’s lunches, 
please contact the school office with your email address to set up an account. 

You can set up a direct debit online by logging in to your account.  



 

  

Bug Club! 

Are you bored at home because it’s 
just too cold to go outside? 

Log on to Bug Club for hours of 
entertainment! They have books to 

lose yourselves in, games to play and 
your very own tree house to fill with 

all your best stuff! 
 

 Event 

26
th

 

Jan 

Year 3 Victorian 

Day 

28
th

 

Jan 

Snowdrop Class 

Assembly 9am 

3
rd

 – 

5
th

 

Feb 

Scholastic Book 

Fair (at  8.30am 

and 3.15pm) 

10
th

 

Feb 

Parents’ 

Evening 3.30pm 

to 5.30pm 

11
th

 

Feb 

Daisy Class 

Assembly 9am 

11
th

 

Feb 

Parents’ 

Evening 5.30pm 

to 7.30pm 

15
th

 -19
th

 Feb 

HALF TERM 

29
th

 

Feb 

Growth Mindset 

Parents’ 

Meeting 

6.30pm 

10
th

 

Mar 

Buttercup Class 

Assembly 9am 

18
th

 

Mar 

FISA’s Easter 

Disco 

24
th

 

Mar 

PGL Full 

Payment Due 

24
th

  

Mar 

Easter Egg 

Tombola 

 

Follow us on 
Twitter! 

@ivjs_bucks 

Don’t Forget  Parents’ Evenings 
Log on to  

www.parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage  
or contact Reception to book an appointment with the class teacher. 

PGL 2016 Payments 
Just a quick reminder to everyone 
who is attending the 2016 PGL trip 
(current Y5 pupils), full payment is 
due by Thursday, 24th March 2016.  

 

Book Fair 
This half term we will be holding a 

Scholastic Book Fair from the 
afternoon of   

Wednesday 3rd February 2016 to 
Friday 5th February 2016.  

It will run before school from 8.30am 
and again after school until 4pm. 

Come and have a look, you might find 
your next favourite page-turner! 

 

Please remember 
not to let your 
school dinners 

account go over 3 
days without 

payment as the 
Diner reserves the 

right to refuse 
service. Parents 

will be contacted 
before this point. 

Thank you. 
It’s Getting Colder! 

Due to the colder weather recently, 
we would ask that you make sure 

your child leaves for school with their 
jumpers and jackets. Girls may choose 
to wear trousers rather than skirts or 

dresses.  

 
 

Letters out this week: 
 

Curriculum Newsletters  
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

 

 
We are now collecting Active Kids 

Vouchers!  
Please bring any vouchers into our 
school Reception and help us get 
some fantastic equipment for the 

school. 
 

Growth Mindset Parents’ 
Meeting 

Don’t forget, you are welcome to 
our Growth Mindset parents’ 

meeting on Monday 29th February 
6.30pm – 7.30pm. 

Come along and find out about 
how we develop growth mindset in 
school, how we encourage children 
to embrace challenge and what the 
learning pit and the success iceberg 

is to name just a few topics. 
 

P.E Kits In School 
We have included the days each 

year will be doing P.E. however we 
would ask that children have their 

P.E. kits in school Monday to Friday 
for any extra sports activities that 

may be planned. 
Thank you. 

Victorian Day 

On Tuesday 26th January, we will be 
holding our Year 3 Victorian day. 

Don’t forget to send your (Year 3) child 
in to school on the day in Victorian style 

clothes. This could be, for example a 
pinafore, waistcoat, cap etc.  

We cannot wait to see everyone in their 
Victorian outfits. 

We may also have our local newspaper 
in at 9am to photograph the students 
(that have photo permissions with the 

school already). 
 

 

http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage


  

 

Work of  the  Week 

Shelley, Year 4 Harvey (top) and Ella (below), Year 5 


